
Newsletter Friday 5th November 2021 

  Hart Primary School 

Message from the Headteacher  

 

 

Email: info.hart@nllt.co.uk 
Website: www.hartelwickfederation.org.uk 

Facebook: @hartprimaryschool 

Weekly Award Winners  

 

Superstar Award 
 EYFS: George 

Y1/2 Oliver 

Y3/4 Jack W 
Y5/6 Lily Mae 

 
Citizenship 
EYFS: Jenson 

Y1/2 Nola 

Y3/4 Harley 
Y5/6 Mitchell 

 

Golden Quill  
EYFS Emily 

Y1/2 Scarlett 
Y3/4 Lewie 

Y5/6 Victor 

 
Maths Award 

EYFS Tommy 

Y1/2 Theo B 
Y3/4 Joseph 

Y5/6 Charlie D 

 

START AND FINISH TIMES  
KS2: Y3/4/5/6 

 
Entry to lessons : 0830-08:40 lessons to commence promptly at 

08:40 
 

School finishes at 2:45  

 
KS1 AND EYFS 

 
Entry to lessons 08:40-08:50: lessons to commence promptly at 

08:50 
 

School finishes at 2:55  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

 
 
Y4 Multiplications check meeting 9th 
November 3:30-4pm 
 
Flu Immunisations : 10th November  
 
PJ Movie Night: 16th November 
 
School Photos : 18th November  
 
Children In Need : 19th November  
 
Y3/4 Swimming commences : 3rd    
December 
 
Break up for Christmas: 17th December 
 
Return to School :4th January 2022  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
Dear Parent and Carer, 
 
I hope you had a wonderful, fun filled half term break with your children. The children have loved sharing their ‘spooky 
adventures’ with the school team. 
 
Thank you to all parents/carers who completed the parent consultation regarding the hybrid model for parent/carer 
consultations which we trialled this term. It appears that the majority of parents preferred the flexibility of choosing 
between a face-to-face meeting and an MST meeting. As a result of this, we will continue to offer the hybrid model in 
Spring Term. A very small number of parents requested longer time slots. School and parents/carers working in true 
partnership achieves the best outcomes for our children. Please be assured that parents/carers can book appointments 
with the class teacher to discuss their child at any point of the year. These appointments can be made via the school 
office. 
 
It has been another busy week in school. The Y5/Y6 children have been completing their ‘Bikeability’ training         
programme and now have a clear understanding of how to keep safe on the road. Well done! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
It has been lovely to have our resident artist, Keith Robson, back in school. Our budding artists have thoroughly     
enjoyed their first after school session with him. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In a recent ‘Ask it Box’ assembly, our pupils voiced that they were eager to experience another ‘PJ and Movie’ night, a 
letter was emailed to parents/carers on Wednesday. To book and to give consent please access on ParentPay.  
 
Wishing you all a safe and spectacular ‘Bonfire Night’ 
 
Keep safe  
 
Mrs Hill  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
School Nurse Sessions 

 
On the first Monday of every month we 

will be having a school nurse drop in 
session between 2 and 4pm , to discuss 

any issues you may have. Our next    
session is Monday 6th December 

 
After School clubs 
 
Mr Gibson’s sports clubs take place on the below days,  these are £3 
per session. 
Children attending the after school activities can come to school in 
their PE Kits. 
ParentPay accounts will be charged weekly for children who attend 
these sessions. 
 
WEDNESDAY       2:45—3:45     Year 3 and 4 
THURSDAY          2:55—3:55     Year 1 and 2 
FRIDAY                2:45 –3:45     Year 5 and 6 
 
KS2 ART CLUB: 
 
Mondays week commencing 1/11/21– 29/11/21—FULL  
 
 
KS2 DANCE CLUB: 
 
Tuesdays 2/11/21—23/11/21—Bookable via ParentPay 
 
 
ECOCLUB KS2 
 
Commencing Thursday 11th November 2:45-3:45 with Miss Tilson 
available to Y 3/4/5/6. Charged at £3 per session. ParentPay     
accounts will be charged weekly for children who attend these  
sessions.  

COVID 
 
Can I please stress, that parent, cares and pupils 
who are displaying one or more of the symptoms 

of Coronavirus must NOT enter the school premis-
es. Please inform school if your child is displaying 

symptoms , take your child to be tested at the 
earliest opportunity and inform schools of the 

results. 


